
 
  

August 6, 2025 
 
 
Dear PCIM Members: 
 
What an exciting time to be an Ice Miner as we prepare for another season of 
hockey!  Within the next 2-3 weeks we will hold tryouts for the remainder of our teams 
marking the official beginning of the hockey season.  Not long after that we will have the 
energy and excitement of our mite teams starting up. All of that with the backdrop of the 
Utah Mammoth kicking off their second season.  Hockey is in the air!   
 
On a separate note, many of you may have received an email from a member of our 
community raising concerns regarding your Board of Directors. We have engaged an 
attorney and are addressing the matter, but in the interim, this member has requested 
access to sensitive information of the organization, including your personally identifiable 
information.  We take our obligations to protect your confidential information 
seriously.  While we are not required to share most of the information requested by this 
member, we are legally obligated to disclose a current membership list, which list 
includes your names and home addresses.  In light of current privacy laws, and given our 
desire for transparency with our members, we are notifying you of our intent to share 
such information with this member, as required by Utah law. Please note that the 
member is prohibited under Utah law from using your personal information for soliciting 
or commercial purposes or for any purpose unrelated to their membership in PCIM. 
 
We believe strongly in the mission of the Park City Ice Miners, which is to further the 
game of hockey for our kids, and this Board is committed to that goal.   
 
Please contact a member of the Board of Directors with any additional questions.   
 
 

Regards,  
 
 
 
John W. Howe 
Director, PCIM  

 

 
 


